
City Clerk’s Office 
31 Wakefield Street 

Rochester, NH 03867 
 

NOTICE TO VOTERS 
 

The Presidential Primary Election is to be held January 23, 2024. In 

preparation for the election the Supervisors of the Checklist will be in session 

at the Rochester City Clerk’s Office, located at the address above. The time 

of the Supervisor’s Session is as follows:  

Wednesday, January 17, 2024 7:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

The deadline to change your party in preparation for the Presidential Primary 

Election has passed. The deadline was October 6, 2023. If you are unsure of 

your party affiliation status, please visit the State’s website at: 

http://app.sos.nh.gov 

Applicants for registration who possess proof of identity, age, citizenship, 

and domicile should bring that proof when they come to register.  Qualified 

applicants who do not possess proof or who do not bring proof with them 

may register if they sign an affidavit attesting to their qualifications for 

identity, age and citizenship. 

Absentee Ballots 

Presidential Primary Ballots are available for qualified individuals. For more 

information about requesting an absentee ballot please call the City Clerk’s 

office at 603-332-2130.  

 

http://app.sos.nh.gov/

